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varEmail


Dear varTitle varFirstName varLastName,

 

Greetings from the Saint Elizabeth Ann Seton Men of Action group! We meet weekly to share fellowship in our 
Catholic faith through song, fellowship, and prayer. Our group had been meeting over video links for over a 
year, and have recently returned to in-person meetings where we can meet, sing, and pray together again in 
person. I am grateful that we are meeting in person again, the sound of our group singing and praying 
together in person is an experience that can’t be matched over a video meeting. Involvement in the MoA 
group has been a blessing for me to spend more time examining the faith that I was born into.


“Mary, give me your Heart: so beautiful, so pure, so immaculate; your Heart so 
full of love and humility that I may be able to receive Jesus in the Bread of Life 
and love Him as you love Him and serve Him in the distressing guise of the 
poor.” - Mother Teresa


August is the Month dedicated by the Catholic church to the Immaculate Heart of Mary, and August 15th is the 
Feast of the Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary. The entire month falls within the liturgical season of 
Ordinary Time which is represented by the liturgical color green. This symbol of hope is the color of the 
sprouting seed and arouses in the faithful the hope of reaping the eternal harvest of heaven, especially the 
hope of a glorious resurrection.


The Saint Elizabeth Ann Seton parish Men of Action group will continue our weekly prayers for you on your 
journey of faith. Please pray for us on our journey of faith.


Your Brothers In Christ,

St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Men of Action



